
We invite 
first - and - second year  students to take part in

the Internet Olympiad in English language and
Math.

It will take place on April 15-18, 2025

To participate in the Olympiad, please complete the
registration form by 13.04.2025 using the following

link:

                         Second-Year Students:

https://forms.gle/hmQW7iMyQffwbPADA

Information about the Olympiad will be published
on the website the day before the event:

 http://kamts2.kpi.ua
and Telegram channels: 

 https://t.me/+_6HV1bKgQUkzYjJi

                                            First-Year Students:

https://forms.gle/vnc1FWogsQhvK3eP6

https://t.me/+_6HV1bKgQUkzYjJi
https://t.me/+_6HV1bKgQUkzYjJi

